
 

 

 
 

4th July 2025 

 
 
 

Donate ‘a bottle’ to Dress Down - Friday 11th July 2025 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
On Friday the 11th July we are having a dress down day across both schools. 
 
Children can wear ‘normal clothes’ (No fancy dress, unsuitable footwear, Football 
kits or Pyjamas) in return for donating a bottle of something into school. 
  
We are collecting anything that comes in a bottle for example: pop, bubble bath, 
wine, sauces etc. If the bottle is made of glass or the contents are alcohol please 
drop these into the school office. 
 
These items will be used in one of the games in the Summer Fayre that will be 
available for all children to play, we just need as many donations of bottles as 
possible.  
 
Thankyou so much for your support with this. 
 
 

Yours sincerely 
 
Louise Jones 
Executive Headteacher 


